
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Relationships and Sex Education Parent and Carer Survey 2024 

 

Many thanks to those of you who took the time to complete the recent Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 

survey that was sent to all parents and carers. In total, 212 families responded. The results are below plus 

additional information that may answer some of the queries that were raised.   

 

Please be aware that new RSE guidance was drafted in May 2024. However, these proposed changes have not yet 

been implemented due to the change in government. As such, schools continue to follow the guidance that was 

published in 2019. 

 

Do you know that all secondary 

schools are required to teach 

Relationships, Sex and Health 

Education? 

 

96% - yes 

4% - no 

 

 

 

Relationships Education, Relationships 

and Sex Education and Health 

Education guidance 

 

Page 17, 25-27 

Do you know that parents / 

carers have the right to request 

that their child is excused from 

sex education up until three 

terms before their 16th birthday 

but cannot be withdrawn from 

relationships or health 

education? 

 

69% - yes  

26% - no 

9% - unsure 

What do you think are the main 

influences on children and young 

people's views of relationships, 

sex and health? 

35% - social media 

33% - friends / peers 

20% - family 

11% - school 

2% - other 

 

 

 

 

curriculum-rse-v2.pdf 

 

This gives an overview of the topics we 

cover, including consent, over KS3-5 as 

part of our spiral curriculum where 

topics are revisited at age-appropriate 

levels.  

What topics do you think we 

should prioritise in our RSE 

curriculum? 

 

35% of respondents answered 

‘consent’ for this question.  

 

What values do you think we 

should prioritise in our RSE 

curriculum? 

54% of respondents answered 

‘respect’ for this question. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/62cea352e90e071e789ea9bf/Relationships_Education_RSE_and_Health_Education.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/62cea352e90e071e789ea9bf/Relationships_Education_RSE_and_Health_Education.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/62cea352e90e071e789ea9bf/Relationships_Education_RSE_and_Health_Education.pdf
https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Curr/pdc/curriculum-rse-v2.pdf


 

Our curriculum is found on the 

school’s website and can be 

accessed through QR codes you 

receive on your child's report. 

How would you like to receive 

further information about RSE at 

school? 

51% - being sent letters / Parent 

Pay 

25% - information being added 

to the website 

16% - attending a parent’s 

information evening 

8% - I already know enough 

about RSE at the school 

 

The page on the website for PDC / RSE 

is Relationships and Sex Education 

 

Parents’ Information Evenings take 

place during the first term of each 

academic year. 

If you had any concerns about 

your child / children with regards 

to their personal development, 

would you know who to 

approach in school? 

47% - yes 

27% - not sure 

25% - no 

‘Personal development’ refers to the 

PDC (Personal Development and 

Citizenship) curriculum as well as 

general student wellbeing.  

For individual matters, please contact 

your child’s Head of Year. For PDC 

curriculum queries, please contact Mrs 

A Bell 

(abell@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk) 

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch. My email is hgreen@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen Green        
Assistant Head Teacher 
Head of Examinations, Assessment & DEI 
 

 

     

 

https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/curriculum/pdcrse-introduction/relationships-and-sex-education
mailto:hgreen@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk

